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THE GOLDMATE 
ADVANTAGE

141 Crown Street, Riverstone

181-213 Garfield Road, Riverstone

27-33 Boundary Road, Box Hill

2 Foxall Road, Kellyville

86 Hambledon Road, The Ponds

Goldmate Property was established to deliver on the great 
Australian dream of a house and land block in a vibrant 
community. By 2017, Goldmate will have delivered more than 
700 properties across the north-west of Sydney alone, from 
land lots to integrated community homes.

We are focused on delivering masterplanned estates that 
benefit both the families that live there and the investors 
seeking to invest. Our projects are located near transport, 
schools, shops and lifestyle amenities, with easy access to 
major highways. 

We are a part of the community, with our dedicated engineers 
and project managers working and living amongst our projects. 
We are backed by decades of experience working for publicly 
listed companies. We carefully research the land, protect the 
site from environmental issues and drill down to the smallest 
detail to ensure a quality finished lot that is builder-ready. 

We have significant buying power with award-winning builders 
who share our values and collaborative approach, enabling us 
to deliver an exceptional calibre of design, construction and 
inclusions which are best-in-class.

PAGE 65

THE GOLDMATE 
ADVANTAGE

141 Crown Street, Riverstone

181-213 Garfield Road, Riverstone

27-33 Boundary Road, Box Hill

2 Foxall Road, Kellyville

86 Hambledon Road, The Ponds

Goldmate Property was established to deliver on the great 
Australian dream of a house and land block in a vibrant 
community. By 2017, Goldmate will have delivered more than 
700 properties across the north-west of Sydney alone, from 
land lots to integrated community homes.

We are focused on delivering masterplanned estates that 
benefit both the families that live there and the investors 
seeking to invest. Our projects are located near transport, 
schools, shops and lifestyle amenities, with easy access to 
major highways. 

We are a part of the community, with our dedicated engineers 
and project managers working and living amongst our projects. 
We are backed by decades of experience working for publicly 
listed companies. We carefully research the land, protect the 
site from environmental issues and drill down to the smallest 
detail to ensure a quality finished lot that is builder-ready. 

We have significant buying power with award-winning builders 
who share our values and collaborative approach, enabling us 
to deliver an exceptional calibre of design, construction and 
inclusions which are best-in-class.

Sales Centre:  27 Boundary Road, Box Hill, NSW 2765

PLEASE NOTE: Every reasonable effort has been made to ensure that the information in this price list is accurate as at 22/05/2020. Goldmate reserves the right to vary prices and/or details including 
the withdrawal of lots currently for sale. Goldmate accepts no liability or responsibility for any errors or omissions occurring in or from this price list and will solely rely on the contract for sale of land.

22 May 2020

STAGE 3 & 4 - REGISTERED

 Lot  Frontage (m)  Size (m2)  Price  Status

307 12 387  $539,000  Available 

351 12 387  $539,000  Available 

358 12 387  $519,000  Available 

101 CNR 503  $585,000  Available 

102 12 426  $555,000  Available 

103 10 355  -  Under Contract 

104 10 365  $505,000  Available 

108 9.7 354  $495,000  Available 

109 10 365  $505,000  Available 

110 9 328  $469,000  Available 

111 9 328 -  Under Contract 

118 CNR 300 -  Deposit Taken 

119 18 304 -  Deposit Taken 

127 9.5 346  $479,000  Available 

128 9.5 346  $479,000  Available 

129 10 364  $505,000  Available 

410 10.8 349  $495,000  Available 

411 12 387  $539,000  Available 


